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Council, dated 27 March 2017, submitted on 28 March 2017. 
 
 
 
 

MM4/17 EASTWOOD COMMUTER CAR PARK - The Mayor, 
Councillor Bill Pickering          

File Number: CLM/17/1/1/8 - BP17/314 
 

 
Council has been advised by Transport for NSW (‘TfNSW’) that it has concluded its 
investigations in respect of providing a commuter car park in Eastwood. 
 
Council staff met with TfNSW staff on Thursday last week, 23 March 2017 and on 
Friday 24 March 2017, Mr Peter Church, Executive Director, Precinct and 
Infrastructure, TfNSW, made a request to the Acting General Manager to present to 
Councillors on their findings and preferred options. 
 
It is understood that TfNSW is seeking Council’s agreement in principle for TfNSW to 
undertake community consultation on their preferred two (2) options and to then 
report the results back to Council, once the community consultation phase is 
completed. 
 
The Acting General Manager has organised for the Councillor briefing from TfNSW to 
be held at a Councillor Workshop at 5.00pm on Tuesday, 28 March 2017. 
 
This Mayoral Minute is placed on the agenda of Council, to allow Council to consider 
the matter following the Councillor Workshop. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is a matter for Council. 
 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments for this report. 
 
Report Prepared By: 

 
Councillor Bill Pickering 
The Mayor  
 
  
 


